
Email to be sent to Year 3 Parents on Thurs 10th July 

2025 re. family trees: 

 

Dear Year 3 parents/carers, 

FAMILY TREES 

At the beginning of year 4, we will be looking at family trees 

as part of our RHE curriculum. In preparation for this, we ask 

if it is possible for you to spend some time discussing your 

child’s family tree with your child over the summer holiday. It 

would be incredibly helpful if they could write a few notes in 

relation to this and bring them into school on the first day 

back to keep in their trays until needed.  

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any further 

questions about this. 

Thank you and kind regards, 

The Year 4 Team 

 

 


